
 
 
12th February 2015 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Carecent charity day is back!!!!!  Carecent is a fantastic local charity which provides 
breakfast for homeless people in York.  We supported this charity last year and we are asking for your support 
again.  On 27th February we will be asking all you lovely, generous people to donate items of tinned food or 
toiletries to this charity.  Pupils can come dressed up for the day.  This year’s theme is SPRING, so pupils can dress 
up brightly and colourfully and spring-like!!  There are prizes to be won.  More details to follow after half term.  

Thank you for your support, School Council. 
 

Dinner Money 

Please could you ensure that your child’s lunch account is up to date before we break up for half 

term?  School cannot be responsible for covering outstanding accounts. 

 

 

 
Last week we took part in Sign2Sing! We all got together (including all the staff!) and sang the uplifting song ‘Joining Hands 

Today’ which really raised the roof! The children did us all proud and sang it better than ever when it really mattered. We 

raised £127.70 for the Sign Health charity which raises money to help those with hearing impairments. Thank you to all those 

families who donated money for this worthwhile cause. 
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Guinea Pigs:  Guinea Pigs free to a good home.  Please see Debbie Nicholson parent of Danny (DP/SD 

Class) Gina Nicholson (AJ/AW Class) 
 
 

 
 

Please could we ask that dogs are not tied up at the front of school?  Some children are nervous and 
afraid of dogs, and this is making it difficult for some children to come into school through the main 
entrance!  Many thanks  
 

Year 1/2  Fashion Show 

Thank you for showing your support for the Key Stage 1 Recycled Fashion Show.  It was a great event to celebrate 

the children's creations from this term.  Many thanks to those who donated to the Macmillan Cancer Care 

Charity.  Here are some snaps of the children in action: 

   

 

Thanks again for all your support and recycling donations.  We've had a great time becoming fashion designers 

and models. 

Please find attached new Dinner Menu, with effect from Monday 23rd February.  We will be starting 

with Week 1. 

 

Best wishes 

Andy Herbert 

(Head teacher) 
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